
Abengoa receives recognition from 
Transelec for repairing a transmission 

line  

 Abengoa is undertaking the project to repair the Maitencillo-
Casderones 1 and 2 line for the country’s main electric transmission 
company.   

 Transelec emphasized Abengoa’s commitment to complete works 
successfully and safely. 

Abengoa (MCE: ABG/P:SM), the international company that applies innovative 
technology solutions for sustainability in the infrastructure, energy and 
environment sectors, has received recognition from Transelec, Chile’s largest 
electric transmission company, as a result of the work performed in the project to 
repair the Maitencillo-Casderones 1 and 2 line, in the country’s central zone. 

Transelec emphasized “the workers’ contribution and commitment as a key 
element in completing works successfully and safely.” General management also 
added that “they were proud of having a professional team of contractors and 
suppliers that understand the role Transelec plays as the country’s main 
transmission company.”  

Abengoa performs all of its work in accordance with the highest standards of 
quality and safety. As a result of this performance, Abengoa receives 
acknowledgment from clients and suppliers alike, such as Transelec which is 
evidence of the trust that the international market has placed in Abengoa.    

 

 

 

 


